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Thema Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 612911)

Inquiry: 
Dear FCC, according to the current policy for TCBs regarding the handling of 3G mobile 
phone technologies, the TCB has to involve the FCC prior to certifying any 3G device. We 
are going to certify following device: EUT: CDMA2000 1X Mobile Phone (FCC Part 22H) 
We attended all relevant FCC trainings and regular held telephone conference calls. Please 
kindly advice for proceeding.

Response: 

Thank you for your inquiry - FCC is continuing to investigate and update measurement and TCB 
review & approval procedures for 3G devices, and plans to circulate revised versions soon. 
Meanwhile, please ensure TCB filings are consistent with present version of CDMA-2000 guidance. 
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